
Pub Quiz Nite Captains requested to contact Melissa Kallett regarding 

refunds 
Thursday, March 26, 2020 

 

For Pub Quiz Nite Season Ticket holders, we are in the process of refunding your unused 

tickets and we need information from some of you, as follows: 

  

We will be issuing one lump sum refund to the one who purchased the season tickets for 

your team.  There are three Pub Quiz Nites left at $20 per ticket, with at 8 people per 

team.  Therefore that one person will be refunded a check for $480.  It will be up to THAT 

ONE PERSON to return the money to those on the team from whom they collected prior to 

purchasing the tickets.  

In the interest of time, when you all lined up to purchase the tickets back in November, we 

did not collect a whole lot of information (going forward, we will do it differently).  I 

currently have last names only, which is not going to work for writing a refund check.  So, 

what I crucially need is for that ONE PERSON who purchased the tickets to email me 

at Melissa.kallett@robson.com and provide me the following:  

• YOUR NAME 

• YOUR TEAM NAME AND TABLE NUMBER (it's on the ticket) 

• YOUR HOA MEMBER ACCOUNT NUMBER 

• YOUR MAILING ADDRESS 

• YOUR PHONE NUMBER (in case I need talk to you)  



For those 11 individuals (not teams) who purchased season tickets, I need that same 

information.  Again, I only have last names.  

 

Thanks all for your cooperation.  If all goes smoothly, and you respond in a timely manner, 

we should have refunds to you in a couple of weeks. 

  

FYI: Once things open up again, I do intend to complete our Pub Nite Trivia season at our 

Summertime TV Dinners, more to follow.  Until then, look for my Tuesday/Friday E-Group 

mailings of “No Pub Trivia” quizzes, taken from my archives.  For those not on the E-Group, 

these will also be available soon on the  Coronavirus page of the HOA website. 

  

Stay healthy…wash your hands…help flatten the curve.  

  

Source: Melissa Kallett “Quizmaster” 

 


